N4

auslralia

Welcome to Uluru

Y I*_ " — )
* W e @
© i‘”.l.,__l s e

8
i

L T . |
LLT T R e o, S e ﬁL

Virgin Australia Trade Release

Virgin Australia has today announced a return to Uluru, expanding the airline's domestic network
with two new direct services connecting the iconic destination with Melbourne and Brisbane,
starting 6 June 2024 and 7 June 2024 respectively.

It will be the first time Virgin Australia has ever operated Uluru services from Brisbane and
Melbourne. The airline operated Sydney - Uluru flights prior to the pandemic.

Flights between Brisbane - Uluru are planned to operate three (3) times per week on Mondays,
Wednesdays, and Fridays, while Melbourne - Uluru services are planned to operate up to four
(4) times per week on Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays and Sundays.

To celebrate its return to Uluru, Virgin Australia is offering a sale on flights to and from Uluru from
as low as $159* one-way on Economy Choice fares for travel on select dates from 6 June 2024
to 12 September 2024, until midnight AEST this Wednesday 22 November 2023 (or until sold
out)*. Blackout periods apply.
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You are receiving this trade release because you are a travel industry partner registered with Virgin Australia and you
have agreed to receive trade releases or you have otherwise told us you would like to receive trade releases. If you no
longer wish to receive trade release emails from Virgin Australia, please click here to unsubscribe.

*Welcome to Uluru Sale:

Sale ends midnight AEST 22 November 2023 unless sold out prior for selected one-way flights on selected travel dates
in 2024 for Economy Choice fares only. Travel periods apply and fares are subject to availability. Brisbane to Uluru
(Ayers Rock) for travel from 07 June 2024 until 19 June 2024 and from 24 July 2023 until 11 September 2024 and from
Melbourne to Uluru (Ayers Rock), 06 June 2024 until 20 June 2024 and from 23 July 2024 until 12 September 2024.
Price is based on a one-way Economy Choice fare. Seats are limited and may not be available at peak times or on all
flights. Payment surcharge may apply. A fee and fare difference may be payable for changing or cancelling your booking.
See Virgin Australia’s domestic Fees page for details. Refunds are not permitted for Economy Choice fares if you cancel
your booking. You may also request a refund for other reasons, including under the Australian Consumer Law. Check
your fare rules for more information. Some flights may be operated by a partner airline. Full terms and conditions at
www.virginaustralia.com.

This trade release email is being sent to you by Virgin Australia Airlines Pty Ltd (ABN 36 090 670 965) of 275 Grey
Street, South Brisbane, Queensland 4101 Australia.



